Nicole Hewes
North Yarmouth
LD 1750

I live in North Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory
Council. Having access to a rail trail in our local community would allow my family
to enjoy cycling safely, something that is challenging with a young cyclist on our
increasingly-busy roads. We dream of being able to hop on our bikes and ride to
nearby communities to enjoy their shops, restaurants, and family activities.



